
Must Read Update 27/05/2024
The Telephone number I call is in the whistle blowing policy and I speak to Heather Littler the number is as follows the Chief Executive – on 020 8379 3901.
This is not the same number that she leaves in her email correspondence which is” --
Heather Littler.
Senior Admin Officer.
Chief Executive's Unit.
London Borough of Enfield.
Civic Centre, Silver Street, Enfield, EN1 3XY.
Tel: 020 8379 4037.

I called Heather Littler because of this, and I found her email and name in the email I got of my mother also.
When Rob Leak had the company the first policy came into place.
When Ian Davis got the Company, he Barred me from calling them and hired Jeremy and Jeremy and He took over the line in the 2nd policy.

